
Prince Philip Drive Campus

ACCELERATED SOFTWARE 
DEVELOPMENT (POST-DIPLOMA)

Please Apply by April 2, 2021!

Newfoundland and Labrador’s technology sector is a $1.6 billion-dollar industry that employs 
thousands of people, and you could be ONE of them! There is currently a significant talent 
shortage in this province and Software Development professionals are in high demand. We can 
have you career-ready for this exciting industry.
 
Introducing CNA’s first offering of an Accelerated Software Development (Post-Diploma) program 
at our Prince Philip Drive campus for May 2021. This one year program is open to anyone who 
holds a diploma or undergraduate degree. No prior programming experience necessary.
 
Software Development is an asset for employment in a variety of industries. Enrolment in the 
Accelerated Software Development (Post-Diploma) program will give you the tools necessary to 
write code with the most popular languages used in industry today.

Training Dates: 	 May 10, 2021 – April 28, 2022
			   Monday – Friday, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

For more information, call us toll-free at: 
1 888 982 2268 or visit cna.nl.ca


